Frilling, Tara

From: Susan Nolan <sg328@cornell.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 6:19 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Please do not tax veterinary services. Providing care for our pets is expensive enough especially considering most do not
have pet insurance.

Susan Nolan <sg328@cornell.edu>
5346 Main St
Trumbull




